
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 December 14, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Reconfirmation of the Extended Continuity of Learning Plan  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
reconfirm the Continuity of Learning Plan that was approved on September 28, 2020. 
This plan recommends that students continue to receive instruction either remotely 
through Livonia Virtual or in-person at our schools. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
This recommendation comes from the review of the current health data, the mitigation 
strategies in place, and the attendance of students.  During this time of recommended 
closure from the Wayne County Health Department, all students will be remote through 
January 15, 2021. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
N/A 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
None 


